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Lisbon, May 3, 2022 

 

 

It is a pleasure for me to support Professor Lorenzo Imbesi candidacy for the next Cumulus 

President 2022-2025. 

I have known Professor Lorenzo Imbesi for many years, recognizing his qualities and his 

seriousness in holding this position and his democratic sense of greater importance to lead 

the Cumulus Association on the right path. I also consider the importance of Lorenzo Imbesi 

being President because it opens the association to dialogue, conveying the will of its 

members. 

 

      

      
Associate Professor with Aggregation 

Faculty of Fine Arts of the University of Lisbon. 


